

Newsletter



9th November 2018

Communication

I am reviewing our communication systems this term so if anyone would be willing to be asked for advice on the best way to communicate with parents please pop into the office and I will contact you later in the term to have a chat.

Texts and emails:

It has come to our attention that some parents are not receiving texts and emails. If you think you are missing out on this vital communication then please phone or come into the office to check your details.

Facebook and Website:

Please look out for changes to our Facebook pages over the next few weeks as we look to amalgamate these into one page. We will also be adding more to our website to help you keep up to date. More details to follow.

Upcoming events

Monday 12 November 9:00 Yr 1 and 2 phonics meeting

Tuesday 13th November 1:00 Open afternoon Reception

2019

Tuesday 13th November 3:00 Reception phonics meeting

Wednesday 14th November 9:30 Open morning Reception

2019

Friday 16th November Children in need-Non Uniform Please donate £1 or 50p if you're able.

Wednesday 21st November Yr 4 flu vaccination

Tuesday 27th November

1:00 Open afternoon

Reception 2019

Wednesday 28th 9:30 Open morning

Reception 2019

Visit from Greenshaw Executive Head

Year 5/6 were lucky to have a visit from the Executive Head of Greenshaw Learning Trust this week. Mr Will Smith came into the school to present some science experiments and to talk to the children about Growth mindset.

Will, who has a science background demonstrated experiments using forces, fire and electricity. Some of the experiments were truly 'shocking!'





Thank you so much for your patience and understanding this week regarding parents evening and appointments. Hopefully everybody who wanted an appointment was seen. If this was not the case please, do not hesitate, to contact the school and we will meet with you at your convenience.